
 
 
 
Section III.A.9.b Construction Site Runoff (CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION - SOP) 
 
The Town of South Palm Beach is completely built out with very limited possibility of any redevelopment 
of existing properties. Given that the Town has only one MS4 discharge point which is located at the 
rear of the Town Hall property and does not serve any adjacent properties, there is no possibility that 
any construction site runoff will occur that would impact this MS4 discharge point. 
 
Should you have any question please contact me. 
 
Rex Taylor 
Town Manager 
South Palm Beach 


